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:r-. E. F. Rosenblatt
Senior Vice-President and

Director of Research
Engelhard Industries, Inc.
113 Astor Street
Iewarrk 2, 17. J.

Dear ir. Rosenblatt:

The general descr~ion of your proposed radiation monitoring and

alarm system and emergency procedures to be followed in case of a

radiation incident appears to be satisfactory. We cannct, of course,

decide in detail until you have decided on the type of instruments,

where they will be located in the processing areas, and the detailed

procedures by which they will be maintained and used.

JTe suggest that you develop your plan and let us know as soon as

possible how quickly you expect to have it in operation.

Sincerely,

H. L. P.
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